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The Legislative Council Select Committee inquiring into Child and Family Centres in Tasmania 

will be conducting an additional public hearing in Hobart on 22 August 2017 

 

The hearing will be held in Committee Room 1, Parliament House, Hobart and will 

commence at 9.00 am. 

 

The timetable and witness details are below. 
 

The Chair of the Inquiry is Josh Willie MLC.  

 

Other Members of the Inquiry are:  

Hon Ivan Dean MLC 

Hon Ruth Forrest MLC (Deputy Chair) 

Hon Tania Rattray MLC 

Hon Rob Valentine MLC 

 

Further information about the Inquiry, including its terms of reference and information for making 

submissions, is available on the Committee website 

 

For further information: Hon Josh Willie MLC – (03) 6212 2306  

 

ends 

 

TUESDAY 22 AUGUST HOBART 

 

9.00 am Commissioner for Children and Young People (Tas) 

 Mark Morrissey, Commissioner for Children 

 

9.45 am Youth Network of Tasmania 

 Teagan Pearce, TYF Policy and Project Officer 

 


